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Note:   (1) Following telephone conversations with Submitters 1 and 2, both Submitters 

chose not to be heard at a Hearing. 
 
 (2) Submitter 3 has withdrawn their Submission. 
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Do you have any feedback on the clauses (in section 5) relating to activities on or near roads? 

Do you have any feedback on the clauses (in section 6) relating to traffic? 

When can we please see a stop to heavy vehicles using this tiny street as a short cut? It is a 
short street with two sharp corners. I regularly watch large trucks - some with trailer units, 
carting heavy machinery, stock trucks, some with trailers Can it please be looked at? It is 
wrecking the corner outside my home, it is disturbing the peace, and I can only imagine how it is 
destabilising the road. I will recommence taking photos, as the last two times I sought help 
came to nothing. (Service request 2408059 logged 29/11/2024) 

 Do you have any feedback on the clauses (in section 7) relating to animal and stock on roads? 

Do you agree with the proposed horse-riding restrictions (Schedule G)? 

If you selected ‘no’, why not? 

Do you have any feedback on the schedules (A – J)? 

Trucks and truck and trailers regularly using Matai street as a bypass. It is not appropriate and 
dangerous given that it is narrow, steep at the Tawa Street intersection and has sharp corners – 
other vehicles have to make way for the trucks. Young kids live in this area and walk along this 
street also. The trucks are typically agriculture related or local contractors, in some instances if 
a contractor is working in the vicinity can be several times a day. I am requesting that  heavy 
vehicles are prohibited from using Matai Street. (Phone conversation on 20/12/2024) 
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